
WMS Basketball Family,

We are excited to begin another season of Westampton Middle School Basketball! With that

being said, our country is still in the midst of a battle with COVID-19. Due to this, we will have

to take certain precautions throughout the season to ensure the safety of our students, families

and staff members. We have worked with other schools in our area and medical professionals to

come up with the following guidelines and protocols for basketball.

For home games, we are asking you to limit the number of guests per participant to only

immediate family members. We realize that the number of immediate family members is

different for each participant; therefore, we ask that you limit attendance to only 2-4 people per

student athlete. We are encouraging families to sit together and utilize the space provided in the

bleachers to social distance from others.

In accordance with Executive Order #251, all spectators will be required to wear a mask inside

the school building. Only those students actively participating in a game may remove their

masks. By attending, it is understood that you agree to cooperate and participate in contract

tracing with our local health department should there be an identified positive case of COVID-19

at the event.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation throughout this season. We realize it’s not

quite the norm, but we are working our way back and couldn’t be more excited for the season!

Respectfully,

Yashanta Holloway-Taluy & Nicholas Carpo

Principal and Vice Principal


